
 

  

 File No. 23-0600-S58 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the number of prosecutions that have been 
successfully pursued with respect to illegal cannabis operations and interventions. 
 
Recommendation for Council action:  
 
NOTE and FILE the City Attorney report dated April 30, 2024, attached to Council file No. 23-0600-S58, 
relative to the number of prosecutions that have been successfully pursued with respect to illegal 
cannabis operations and interventions. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable 
 
Community Impact Statement:  Yes 
 
For: Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on September 24, 2024, your Public Safety Committee considered a City Attorney 
report relative to the number of prosecutions that have been successfully pursued with respect to illegal 
cannabis operations and interventions. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee recommended that Council note and 
file the above report inasmuch as no further Council action is required at this time. This matter is now 
forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ YES 
LEE  YES 
PARK  YES 
PRICE  YES 
SOTO-MARTINEZ YES 
 
HR 9-24-24 

 
-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 

 
 


